
NOTICE – MISSED BLUE BOX COLLECTION 

 

Due to equipment breakdown and weather conditions the following roads have not been serviced on 

Friday January 12th, 2018 as normally scheduled.   

- Meyers Road 

- Mountain View Road (From White Lake Road to Barrie Road) 

- Robertson Line (From White Lake Road to Highland Road) 

- North side of McLachlan Road 

- North side of Burnstown Road 

 

Collection has been re-scheduled for first thing on Monday January 15th, 2018.  Please have the Blue 

Boxes at the curb by 7:30am.   

 

If your collection was missed and you are not located on the roads listed above, please contact 

Beaumens Waste Management at 613-432-7555. 

 

We apologies for an inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

 

Ryan Frew, P.Eng | Director of Public Works 

P: 613.623.5756 x227 | F: 613.623.9138 | TF: 1.800.957.4621 

E: rfrew@mcnabbraeside.com 

 


